Northwick Park Primary and Nursery Academy



Company No. 9154404

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU Telephone: (01268) 684554 admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Emma Lane MBE Head of School: Kerry John

February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Residential Trip Meeting

The Year 6 residential trip is fast approaching!!

To enable you to find out details, and ask any questions about the visit, we will be holding a meeting for parents (**NO CHILDREN PLEASE**) on Tuesday 30th April at 5:00 pm. Full payment for the trip must be made by 1st of May.

It is really important that a parent/carer for all children going on either residential trip attends this meeting.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Lane Executive Headteacher